The Honourable Steve Clark

Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing

777 Bay Street

17th Floor

Toronto, Ontario

M5G 1B3

 

Re: Merged Property Titles

 

Dear Minister Clark,

Merged property titles have been a long-standing issue for farmers in the areas of Ontario where the Land Registry System is used. The Ontario Federation of Agriculture (OFA) has been advocating for changes to address this for years.  

This unfair, unnecessary and costly red tape burden placed on Ontario farm families needs to be eliminated as quickly as possible.  

We respectfully encourage the Ministry of Municipal Affairs to continue any policy work necessary in order to introduce legislation that would eliminate merged property titles on agricultural lands.

 

Regards,
[Your name]
